
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: John Ayer  
To: Barbara Aichinger  
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 2:35 PM 
Subject: RE: Planning Board Meeting 
 
You have asked me that before and I do not know that there were specifically 5, and 
frankly at this point I’m questioning if there were any others.  I went back a few months 
ago to check on one that I thought I could recall, only to find that it wasn’t a lot merger 
issue but rather it was an addressing issue.  That was the one I remembered best 
(besides your own, of course).  So I can try again to see if my memory is able to drag 
anything up, but definitely no guarantees. 
 
- John 
 
 
John B. Ayer, AICP 
Director of Planning and Land Use 
Town of Gilford 
47 Cherry Valley Road 
Gilford, NH  03249 
603-527-4727 (phone) 
603-527-4731 (fax) 
 

 
From: Barbara Aichinger [mailto:aichinger@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 10:04 AM 
To: John Ayer 
Subject: Re: Planning Board Meeting 
 
John, 
  
Thanks so much.  In the past on several occasions you told me that you had 'personally' been 
involved in 5 other unmerges.  Can you at all remember them? 
  
Regards, 
Barb Aichinger 
----- Original Message -----  
From: John Ayer  
To: Barbara Aichinger  
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 10:03 AM 
Subject: RE: Planning Board Meeting 
 
No, not at the Planning Board meeting.  They stuck with the one discussion item 
(Gunstock Acres boat storage) and zoning amendments I mentioned. 
 
- John 
 
 
 
John B. Ayer, AICP 
Director of Planning and Land Use 
Town of Gilford 
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47 Cherry Valley Road 
Gilford, NH  03249 
603-527-4727 (phone) 
603-527-4731 (fax) 
 

 
From: Barbara Aichinger [mailto:aichinger@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 9:45 AM 
To: John Ayer 
Subject: Re: Planning Board Meeting 
 
John, 
  
Thanks for your quick reply.  Was there any discussion concerning my property or the proposal I 
have made? 
  
Regards, 
Barb Aichinger 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: John Ayer  
To: Barbara Aichinger  
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2008 5:03 PM 
Subject: RE: Planning Board Meeting 
 
No, the only ordinance amendments we covered were the flag lot regs., a rezoning, and 
bunk houses.  We also had a discussion item regarding boat storage for Gunstock Acres 
Trust. 
 
 
 
John B. Ayer, AICP 
Director of Planning and Land Use 
Town of Gilford 
47 Cherry Valley Road 
Gilford, NH  03249 
603-527-4727 (phone) 
603-527-4731 (fax) 
 

 
From: Barbara Aichinger [mailto:aichinger@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2008 2:34 PM 
To: John Ayer 
Subject: Planning Board Meeting 
 
Hello John, 
  
I noticed a Planning Board meeting took place this past monday.  Can you tell me was the 
merging ordinance discussed? 
  
Regards, 
Barb Aichinger 
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